
 
ARMBRUST AVENUE AND ELLIS AVENUE  

SURROUNDING AREA RESIDENT UPDATE 
 

 

WHEATON SANITARY DISTRICT IS NOTIFYING AREA RESIDENTS THAT  

NORTHSIDE INTERCEPTOR SEWER REPLACEMENT CONSTRUCTION TO DO  

PIPE CONNECTIONS AT THE INTERSECTION OF ARMBRUST AVENUE AND ELLIS AVENUE  

WILL TAKE PLACE FROM M.2/7/2022 UNTIL W.2/9/2022.  THAT MEANS DURING THE  

HOURS OF 7:00 AM TO 4:00 PM EACH DAY, THE ROADS WILL NOT BE PASSABLE FOR THE 2-3 

 DAY PERIOD.  UPDATES WILL BE PROVIDED IF NEEDED AND AS THEY BECOME AVAILABLE.   

 

THE FOLLOWING MAP DEPICTS THE AREA OF CONSTRUCTION WORK.   

 

 


